
Submitter: Carole Miles 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Climate, Energy, and 
Environment 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB3932 

It's shameful that thousands of miles of Oregons waterways are in poor health. 

Thankfully, there's a low-cost solution involving a willing partner to help clean up our 

waterways — the state animal of Oregon, the American beaver. Beaver are a 

keystone species that can quickly re-engineer an unhealthy waterway and transform 

the habitat to support many other critical species. HB 3932 is not about limiting 

beaver hunting, but simply allows them to access the habitats where they want to 

thrive. I strongly urge you to support this bill. 


